
  

Shelter 24/7 Line: 858-361-8872   Immigration Legal Services: 858-637-3365 

 

TSA Employee,  

 

The individual(s) standing in front of you have recently been discharged from a U.S. immigration 

detention facility and must cross the country to present themselves for an ICE check-in 

approximately two weeks from now. 

They are currently showing you all of their identifications in their possession, which should be 

adequate for them to be able to be searched in Secure Flight. Please find them in Secure Flight 

and then allow entry if cleared. 

There may be an American citizen accompanying this person (or persons) that would like to take 

them to the gate, as this may be their first time in an airport. If this is possible, please allow it. 

 

Thank you. 

 


